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Metro Area Personal Computer Club 

 Meet: 3rd Tuesday at Godfather’s Pizza — 30th & Bdwy. 7P.M. Co. Bluffs  

How to BOOT in Safe Mode 
http://www.howtogeek.com/245175/how-to-add-safe-mode-to-the-windows-8-and-10-boot-menu/ 

Minutes ??  More like ‘Seconds’! 
My apologies.  I really did take notes at the March meeting, and I created a ‘Minutes Page’ later, but in all the 

moving confusion taking place at our home(s)…(in the process of slowly moving from one to the other), I 

seem to have either lost or misplaced those notes!  I know, there is no excuse for that happening, but, well.. It 

happened anyway.  Sooo, in the absence of properly presented Minutes, I’ll offer the following: (I really think 

you should fire me!) 

MINUTES OF MARCH 15, 2016 MEETING 

We had a meeting at Godfather’s on March 15th.  The meeting was very lightly attended… I wonder why? 

Joe opened meeting as usual at 7 P.M. with 10 members present. 

Joe3rd was winner of the ten dollar drawing, and Joe (the old one), was winner of the Stick-Around drawing, 

splitting SIX dollars with our Treasury. 

Robert Gerst offered the demo showing many very interesting programs and utilities on a single disk called 

“Hiren’s CD’.  Robert had other plans for the evening but still managed to attend our meeting and offer his 

demo.  THANK Robert! 

There was no demo planned for the April meeting, with no one offering to do one.. 

Both our Secretary, Lynn and our Treasurer, Mary Alice, and Dee Hindman were absent due to illness. 

Meeting adjourned about 8 P.M. 

Our ‘out of town’ member, Jo Warden suggested that, in place of our 

usual Newsletter, I post a shot of the house Mary & I will have 

moved into on April 2nd.  A word of advice: NEVER MOVE!!! Es-

pecially if you’re a little over ‘39’ years of age:0)  Anyway, thanks 

Jo for the suggestion.  Mary & I squeezed into this cozy home at 

3022 3rd Avenue, having moved from an old, spacious, rambling, 

two story house.  In the process, I learned it would have been handy 

to have been a Magician!  I’ve lived in the Avenue A home for a lit-

tle over 51 years.  Can you imagine all the junk a person can collect 

in all that time?!  Thus, the repeated ads — ‘for sale’ items, plus the huge inside Yard Sale held just before 

the actual move. (Rasing Cane’s Chicken Fingers restaurant will be built where our house at 2425 Avenue A 

resides).  Actually we’re quite happy with our new home and will spend the next 51 years trying to get used 

to it!           ….Joe & Mary 

3022 3rd Ave. 

THIS IS A NEWSLETTER? 



COMPUTER TALK with TAB 
It may be old news to some, but I recently ran across an interesting site.  Actually, on this site, you’re listen-

ing to a live RADIO program where you or others can call in with computer questions and get answers from 

the folks who are ‘D-J’-ing the program.  I found myself intently listening to many of the questions/answers 

and learned some new facts.  Might be worth your time to check it out..  Here’s the link: 

http://tunein.com/radio/Computer-Talk-with-TAB-p30574/ 

 

My Apologies! 

Sorry, but this is all there is to the newsletter this  month.  We’re at the ‘real’ 

stage of preparation for our move from one home to another very soon, and I’m 

dismantling my main computer system today hoping to relocate it before we ac-

tually move everything else.  I’ll try to keep in touch via my laptop but it’s not 

equipped with the necessary software for creating a newsletter.  Hard telling how 

long I’ll be ‘down’ and if all goes well, we will resume regular production of our 

monthly newsletter for May. 

God Bless, 

Joe 

 

 


